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As we gather around this Thanksgiving table, we want to take a moment to reflect on the 
true spirit of this holiday. It's a time to give thanks for the many blessings in our lives, but 
it's also a time to remember those who are not as fortunate, especially the hostages kept 
in Gaza for 48 days.

On October 7th, a horrific attack on Israel by Hamas led to the abduction of 240 
individuals from their homes into Gaza, casting a shadow over their lives and over us all. 

This empty chair at our table symbolizes our commitment to keeping the issue of 
hostages in Gaza in our hearts and homes.
By keeping this issue in our thoughts, we can help raise awareness and support efforts 
to bring these hostages back home. Our collective empathy and compassion can make a 
real difference in their lives and in our world.

As part of the Seats of Hope Campaign, we'd like to share the story of one of the hostages 
for whom we've reserved an empty chair.

Let us hold in our hearts the hope for the safe return of all hostages,  
and may our collective efforts bring them back to their families soon.

Upload the photo of your table with the reserved sign to seatsofhope.net 
The more families upload their own “seat of hope” photo -  
the more powerful this joint call for their release will be.

#BringThemHomeNow

Nili Margalit is a pediatric nurse who worked at Soroka hospital. Nili always arrived at the 
hospital with fresh produce that was grown on the kibbutz. 

She was kidnapped by Hamas terrorists from her home in Kibbutz Nir Oz. While initially 
feared to be dead, one of the women who was released by Hamas disclosed that they were 
held together and that Nili is treating people who are being held hostage and injured.


